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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO: Chairwoman Liz Seman and Roads, Infrastructure and Public Works 

Committee Members 
 
FROM: Joseph Kernell, County Administrator 
  
DATE:  July 11, 2023 
 
RE: Proposal to install a plaque commemorating the 60th anniversary of District 

25 at Lakeside Park 
 
Councilor Ennis Fant and Vision25 have submitted a proposal to install a commemorative 
plaque in honor of the 60th anniversary of District 25 at Greenville County’s Lakeside 
Park located at 1500 Piedmont Highway, Piedmont, SC 29673.  Attached to this 
memorandum is a mockup of the plaque, including the design, layout, and proposed 
wording.  If approved, the installation of the plaque will be carried out at no expense to 
Greenville County.  
 
According to the County’s established protocol, the County Administrator reviews such 
proposals to identify any potential concerns that may arise. Subsequently, the Greenville 
County Roads, Infrastructure and Public Works Committee will carefully consider the 
proposal and provide its recommendation to the County Council. 
 
After thoroughly reviewing the proposal, I recommend that County Council approve the 
installation of the plaque on the grounds of Lakeside Park at an exact location to be 
determined through mutual agreement of the requestors and Greenville County Parks, 
Recreation and Tourism.  Approval of the plaque installation will provide the public with 
an opportunity to recognize the exceptional contributions that District 25 has made to 
Greenville County and will serve as a tribute to the 60th anniversary of District 25.   
 
Should you require any further information or clarification regarding this matter, please do 
not hesitate to contact me.   
 
  


